
Rea View Elementary PTO

General Meeting
May 17

Welcome!



PTO Board Members

• President – Francesca D’Alessandro

• President Elect – Cassandra Wiselka

• Treasurer – Ricardo Rabathaly

• Treasurer Elect – Lauren Ebeling

• Secretary – Dania Tuzuner

• VP of Fundraising – Trish Deguzman

• VP of Family Fun – Lana Sturdevant

• VP of Staff Services – Megan Madlom

• VP of Student Services– Sara Ison

• Board Member-at-Large – Jason Noto



PTO Mission



2022-23 PTO
Year in Review



Fundraising Committee
• School Rewards 

•  Family Dinner Nights

• Fall Family Photos

• Business Sponsorships

• Direct Give

• Boosterthon

RAISED OVER $55,000 



2022-23 Accomplishments
● Researched, Coordinated and Installed 2 Gaga Ball Pits
● Researched, Coordinated and Installed Theater Curtains
● Paid for i-ready and Raz-Z subscriptions for all students 

during Q4
● Purchased 2 Gaga Ball Pit Balls
● Purchased organizing shelves for PTO office

TOTAL SPENT: $27,976.33

*This amount does NOT include any staff appreciation, family fun or 
student services expenses.



Student Services Committee
• CARE - collected Halloween candy and distributed treat bags to kids in the children’s hospital; 

collected and distributed snacks for teachers at our sister school (East Elementary); collected 
treats and held CARE club- students filled stockings for kids in the children’s hospital; 
collected books for promising pages and partnered with East Elementary to make bookmarks.

• Welcome committee- tours to new families
• Back to school supplies- coordinating with “first day of school” company so parents have the 

option to purchase supplies online
• Spirit wear - sold spirit wear at open house and winter online store; purchased class t shirts, 

first Friday of each month- spirit trophy awarded; held a t shirt design contest for Rocky’s new 
shirt

• Read with Rocky - handed out awards to students for filling out summer reading logs- coupons 
and books

• 5th Grade Celebration- painted and placed rocks in courtyard, as well as sold 5th grade 
promotion signs



Staff Services Committee
• Back to school welcome luncheon catered by Burtons grill 

• Dunkin Donut and Coffee cart delivered breakfast to the teachers on teacher workday

• Nothing Bundt Cakes and $10 gift cards to each staff member before Thanksgiving break

• Chick-fil-A "THANK YOU" Boosterthon breakfast, delivered to each teacher in their classroom

• Olive Garden Staff appreciation luncheon

• Cookie Exchange for winter break

• Chili and Soup Potluck luncheon for all staff

• Bathroom spruced up welcome back

• Staff Appreciation week including fuzzy socks and keychains, supply shop, appreciation 

station, and dessert truck

• Monthly Snack Cart restock for all staff



Family Fun Committee
• Pumpkin Decorating Contest – Media Center was packed with around 100 entries!

• Gingerbread Night – 140+/- kits purchased by families!  Rea View Voices also performed!

• Mother-Son Night – 139+ attendees at Sports Connection, including more than 80 “sons”!

• Father-Daughter Dance – Incredible turnout again, bringing in $5,806 in ticket sales.  These 

funds are generally used to cover next year’s Dance and various All Pro Dads events.

• All Pro Dads – All year long -  well-attended breakfasts, off-hours sporting events (such as Turn 

off Tech Week!), morning carline, clean up help, or last Friday - at recess!

• Spring Fling – Raffle ticket sales brought in $5,237.81, which helps cover event costs!  This 

year, we had 2 face painters, 3 food trucks, 3 large inflatables, lawn games, DJ, and indoor 

music games!   



Thank you to all of our

AMAZING VOLUNTEERS

AND REA VIEW FAMILIES



Welcome 2023-2024 
Board Members



• President – Cassandra Wiselka

• President Elect – VACANT

• Treasurer – Lauren Ebeling

• Treasurer Elect – Izabella Strzelec

• Secretary – Dania Tuzuner

• VP of Fundraising – Trish Deguzman

• VP of Family Fun – Lana Sturdevant

• VP of Staff Services –Megan Madlom

• VP of Student Services– Sara Ison

• Board Member-at-Large – Francesca D’Alessandro

2023-24 PTO Board Members





Why is Volunteering 
Important?



Volunteer Opportunities

reaviewpto.volunteers@gmail.com 

Email us if you are interested in volunteering:  

mailto:reaviewpto.volunteers@gmail.com


How to Contact Us

reaviewpto@gmail.com 

https://www.myvlink.org/reaviewpto/ 

mailto:reaviewpto.volunteers@gmail.com
https://www.myvlink.org/reaviewpto/


Questions?


